
VPM’s R. Z SHAH COLLEGE OF ARTS COMMERCE AND SCIENCE 

Mithagar Road, Mulund East, Mumbai - 400081. 

                                                         Date: 22nd October 2022 

CULTURAL COMMITTEE 2022-23 

REPORT ON: - Celebration of Diwali collaboration with Nature’s Club  

         India is rich with its culture, tradition and festivals. Diwali is one such grand 
festival celebrated in India. So even our college took this opportunity to celebrate 
Diwali in a special way. This special Diwali celebration was organised on 22nd 
October 2022(Saturday) in the Auditorium between 11:30 am to 2.00pm. All the 
teachers were invited for the celebration. Cultural Committee along with Nature’s 
club made all the arrangements. Colourful lights were lit in lobby and auditorium. 
The floor was decorated with flower rangoli and diyas.  

The celebration started by giving some speech and then by singing songs by 
students and teachers. The event ended with distribution of sweets and 
namkeen. The event was well attended by the students, faculty and staff 
members in traditional attire. It was indeed a wonderful celebration. 
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